
17th October 2024

    Autumn Days- ‘when the grass is jewelled.’



Dear Families and Friends of Cavalry,

Summer seems truly over now as we head into the colder mornings 
and progressively darker winter nights. Please could you remember to 
send the children with coats and warmer clothes as the weather starts 
to change. Lunchtime can feel like a lifetime on the playground if you 
are not wrapped up warm.

As the weather turns colder, we get less hours of sunshine and the 
inevitable winter gloom kicks in please could we remember 
to ‘be kind’ to each other when dropping off or collecting 
our children from school. Whether this is in the professional 
conversations you have with staff at the doors of the classroom or
with each other as you wait to collect your children.



If you have any concerns with regards to any situations which may have 
arisen throughout the school day, I would very much like to encourage 
you to speak to school in the first instance. Staff will always be ready to 
talk about how best to support your child and what next steps have been 
put in place.

Following this Blog we will be sharing with you a new Parental Code of 
Conduct. This outlines the types of desired behaviours we want at our 
school to help make drop off and collection times happy occasions for 
all concerned.

To finish I am delighted to announce that following a rigorous
interview process both Mr Webb and Miss Ellis have been 
made Deputy Headteachers this week. 



I know you will want to wish them well as they take on their new roles.

Have a wonderful rest of the week. Looking forward to catching up with 
you all at the school gates.

Mrs Edwards :)
 



Contact us:

Cavalry Primary School
Cavalry Drive
March
Cambridgeshire
PE15 9EQ

office@cavalryprimary.org

Tel: 01354 652814
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